
January
N E W S L E T T E R

Jan 17th - Rose 
Jan 19th - Theo C.
Jan 27th - Shiloh

Birthdays

Reminders
 We have a 9 AM drop off and we ask that all
parents please do not drop their kids after this
time. At 9 AM, our programming begins. We
start our counts for the day to ensure snack
and lunches are made for the amount of kids
we have. We also begin our crafts and circle
times any children coming after this time
disrupt the program and distract the other
children.

Important  Info
 The weather is unpredictable
and so we ask that all families are
dressing for the weather so that
we may take the children outside
if it permits. We also ask that
parents with strollers use the
back entrance to ease up the
congestion and ensure you are
taking your shoes off and walking
through the center.


